
 

 

 

 

9th September 2016 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

A new choir/singing club is starting on Monday 19th September 2016 from 

3.15pm – 4pm for children in Years 3 & 4.  The children will practise different 

pitch, breathing and posture and will learn familiar songs and old songs. Next 

half term they will learn Christmas songs ready for the Christmas concerts.  

Some children may be chosen to sing solo at the concerts. 

The club will run for 11 weeks – 19th, 26th September, 3rd, 10th,17th,31st October, 

7th, 14th, 21st, 28th November and 5th December.  If you would like your child to 

attend this club please complete the reply slip below and return to school no 

later than Wednesday 14th September 2016. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr O Flitcroft 

Headteacher. 

………………………………………………………………………………………………

……………… 

 

Choir Club for Years 3 & 4 starting 19th September 

Childs name……………………………………………   Class………………………….. 

I would like my child to attend the Choir Club and will collect them from the 

club at 4pm. 

 

Signed…………………………………………..Parent/Guardian 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 


